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Doris Cornejo

From: Robert 
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 3:00 PM
To: Board of Ethics; CityClerk; CityAttorney; John McCann; Jose Preciado
Subject: Re: audit 3.20.24

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any links and do not open 
attachments unless you can confirm the sender. 
PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to 
reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov 

 
 
this shows the cancel and is public facing. so good job. 
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links add up and dates look fine.  
 
only thing is LINKS on Calendar.  
 
On Wed, Mar 20, 2024 at 2:55 PM Robert  wrote: 

 
 
NO LINKS. 




